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CYBERSECURITY POLICY 
82. Hon WILSON TUCKER to the Minister for Innovation and the Digital Economy: 
I refer to the Office of Digital Government and the WA government’s cyber security policy. 
(1) How many agencies have submitted an implementation plan to DGov? 
(2) How many agencies have yet to submit an implementation plan to DGov; and, of those, have any requested 

an extension? 
(3) Are any agencies deemed exempt from the requirement to submit an implementation plan? 
(4) Of those agencies that have submitted an implementation plan, has DGov identified any agency that is 

not compliant with the WA government’s cyber security policy? 
Hon STEPHEN DAWSON replied: 
I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question. Member, as the minister with responsibility for 
the Office of Digital Government, I provide the following answer. 
(1) All 66 agencies required to submit a plan have done so. 
(2) Not applicable. 
(3) No. 
(4) DGov is still processing the annual implementation reports submitted by agencies to ascertain the current 

level of compliance. 
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